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April 17, 2009 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.  (ED 2002-0560) 

2009 IRM Rate Application (EB-2008-0205) 
 
 
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. wishes to submit our Undertaking Responses for the Oral Hearing held April 6, 
2009 for Part II of the above file.  The Responses were submitted electronically using the OEB’s RESS 
document filing system and two (2) paper copies of each have been sent to the Board Secretary. 
 
Copies of these responses have been sent electronically to the intervenors in this rate case. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Vivian Leppard 
Regulatory Analyst 
Phone: (905) 743-5220 
Email: vleppard@opuc.on.ca 
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